Operations Division Report
PVS October 2017 Board Meeting

OFFICIALS

Rich McMillen is the new PVS Official Chair.

Two officials, Kelly Rowell and Cherlynn Venit, attended the USA-S Officials Workshop in Denver, CO.
EQUIPMENT

A complete inventory of the equipment was performed in September. We need to replace 1 harness. In
addition, we will need to get approximately 8 new batteries for Infinity Starter and some banana plugs
for repairs.

We are in the process of updating the equipment rental form.

MSSC is apparently looking to get rid of their touch pads. | would like to discuss if PVS would be
interested in acquiring them.

TECHNICIAL

We created a meet announcement template which was sent to club Meet Directors. It was suggested
that they use it as a guide when generating their meet announcements. Hopefully this will help
streamline the sanction process.

Carolyn Kotarski

Operations Vice Chair



